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to whom it may concern:

Please reconsider this project of burning 38,000 acres between Santa Fe and Rio en Medio before an environmental
impact study has been done.

This proposed action - unless an environmental impact study has been completed - is reckless and can have long
term devastating consequences on all manner life, habitats, future air quality, and reforestation.  It would be prudent,
proactive , and in the best interest of the community to consult with experts of the environment with environmental
engineers.

Sincerely,
Patricia M. Smith
Concerned citizen




